
EAGLES NEWS
Week of December 12, 2016 

Freedom Park now uses 

Remind to inform parents of 

important information and 

reminders. It will also be used 

to send emergency text. In 

addition, if you have a 

student who rides the bus, 

sign up for the bus reminders. 

Please visit the school 

website to see how to sign up 

or use the information below.

Emergency Information/ 

Updates/Reminders –

Text: @f83ec To: 81010 

Bus Information-

Text: @2269b To: 81010

Freedom Park would like to wish you and 

yours a happy holiday season. Homework 

is to enjoy your love ones and think of all 

the ways you have been blessed this year. 

We are so thankful to you. Enjoy your 

holiday. Students will return January 5, 

2017.

Merry Christmas & Happy Holidays

Win an Xbox
Spaghetti Dinner

Santa Claus

WHAT’S HAPPENING THIS WEEK

Please do your best to mitigate absences. Lets make 

attendance a priority at FPS. Missing just one day can 

seriously disrupt your students learning. 

The drawing for the Xbox 
give away will be held om 
December 15th. 

We hope everyone 
enjoyed their pictures with 
Santa! He is back on track 
and delivering toys. 

Please don’t forget the 
Christmas Extravaganza 
and Spaghetti Dinner. 
Come, relax, enjoy your 
dinner, and watch the 
students perform. The 
festivities begin at 
4:30pm. 

Please speak with your 

teacher about iReady. 

This program is 

designed to provide your 

student individualized 

instruction to close 

achievement gaps or 

extend learning. The 

district has provided this 

program for every 

student in RCSS. 

iReady Emergency/Information Text

Science Fair

Congratulations! The 
students did a 
wonderful job on their 
science fair projects. 
Stop by and take a 
look. 

Spelling Bee 
Please be aware the 
elementary and middle 
school Spelling Bee will 
be coming soon. 
Please speak with your 
teacher about dates 
and the best way to 
practice. 


